
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 14, 2003 
 
 
Sent via U.S. Mail  
 and E-mail (don.falkners@avistacorp.com) 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v. Avista  

Docket No. UE-011595 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 

Enclosed for filing are the original and 19 copies of the Answer by Avista 
Corporation to Motion for Prehearing Conference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Don M. Falkner 
Manager, Revenue Requirement 
 
cc:   All Parties  


